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Germany

Dear Prof. Hanggi,

I am very pleased to inform you that you have been awarded a Michael Visiting Professorship in
the Department of Chemical Physics of the Weizmann Institute of Science.

The fellowship is for the period of 2 1/2 months, from March to May 1999.
The fellowship includes the following emoluments:

1. Financial remuneration for 2 1/2 months at the level of a Visiting Professor at the time of
your visit (which currently stands at about $2,000 per month, payable in shekels but
subject to change according to changes in the salary of visiting scientists). The salary is
taxable; at present, the rate approximately 8%.

2. Round-trip air fare for you and your spouse. You are entitled to travel fare at the cheapest
fare available on a direct regular flight. We can reimburse you in Israel or deposit the
reimbursement into your bank account, as you choose. Please note that, due to
regulations, we would need a photocopy of your tickets to arrange for the reimbursement.

3.1 ’ Rént;freé housing (not iﬁéiﬁding ﬁtilities).

To arrange housing for you, it is necessary that we know your date of arrival and the duration of
your stay as soon as possible. We also need to know how many people in your family will
accompany you. As the availability of housing is limited, it is important that we receive this
information at your earliest convenience.

As for your scientific requirements, please stay in touch with Professor Ron Naaman, Head of the
Department of Chemical Physics. If you have requests or problems in relation to housing or
anything else, please contact Mrs. Edna Agmon, the head of our Department of Visiting Scientists.

e-mail: rsmarjor@weizmann.weizmann.ac.il



ease note that under the regulations of the Michael Professorship, you are requested to use the
Je "Michael Visiting Professor” on any article or publication resulting from research activities
nder the auspices of the Michael Professorship. On termination of your fellowship, you will be
sked to submit a short report on your activities during your stay in Rehovot. We would also like
» have a copy of your publications in which the title "Michael Visiting Professor" appears.

take this opportunity to extend my best wishes to you for a pleasant and fruitful stay in Rehovot.

Sincer%u ,
/

Dr. Arie Nissenbaum
Academic Secretary

cc: Professor Ron Naaman, Department of Chemical Physics
Prof. E. Pollak, Department of Chemical Physics
Mr. E. Zeig, Travel Section
Personnel Division
Finance Division (Mrs. E. Novak)
Mrs. E. Agmon, Head, Department of Visiting Scientists

e-mail: rsmarjor@ weizmann.weizmann.ac.il



